
 
 
22 April 2022 

 
 Dear parent / carer, 

 

Happy Easter to you all!  Welcome back to our final term of the year.  The coming weeks are going to be a real push 

for the Year 11 and Year 13 staff in preparing our students for their public exams (in fact they have already started), 

please keep them all in your prayers.  

 

This week saw the SEN team use our new St. Brigid Centre (for Visual Impairment, Autism and SEN) which is a 

tremendous facility.  We are extremely proud at having secured the funding in order to have this incredible provision 

built.  There will be an official opening at some point in the coming weeks.  

 

We have had some delightful weather this week, where the sun has shone brightly!  It has been good to see that some 

students have brought hats in for whilst they are out at break and lunch.  If your son or daughter does want to wear 

a hat whilst they are outside then please ensure that they are not branded or have logos on them.  Also, they must 

not wear them inside the buildings.  Please also ensure that your son / daughter comes to school in full school uniform 

until we make a decision as to when it is too hot to wear parts of it (jumpers/blazers).  These decisions are often made 

on the day or occasionally I am able to make them in advance, depending on the weather forecast. Thank you for your 

support with this. 

 

Congratulations to the following students for receiving their Platinum badges this week for achieving 300 achievement 

points; Celestina, Vizaal, Aoife, Sean, Elisa, Alex, Ollie, Melissa, Daniel, Joshua, Amelia, Christvie, Annette, Nana, 

Lauren, Ana, Leonor, Lilia, Benjamin, Alex, Sean and Gabriel .  Well done! 

 

As ever have a blessed weekend and please do continue to keep the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine in your prayers. 

 

Many blessings, 

 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher  

Week beginning 25th April 

This is Week 1 on the timetable 

Monday 25th April 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

Year 11 GCSE Language Exams 

Year 13 Gap Year Workshop am 

Tuesday 26th April 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

Year 11 GCSE Language Exams 

Drop Everything And Read p3 



Wednesday 27th April 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

Year 11 GCSE Language Exams 

Year 9 Retreat 

Year 10 Art & Graphics Mock 

Thursday 28th April 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

Year 11 GCSE Language Exams 

Year 12 Parent’s Evening 

Year 10 Textiles Mock 

Friday 29th April 

Year 10 End of Year exams 

Year 11 GCSE Language Exams 

Year 9 Retreat 

Year 10 Art & Graphics Mock 

Friday Night Detention 

 

Coming up 

Monday 4th May – Bank Holiday 

 

 
  
 


